Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Wendy Mahoney [wendym @elltel.net]
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 11:36 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Gibson Produce Permit

Dear Lindsey,

| understand that Gibson Produce is applying for a permit for their current location.

| have so enjoyed going to her produce stand. She tries to carry mostly local produce, has a wide variety to
choose from and the prices are exceptional. She even carries fresh eggs. She engages people in conversation
and you feel a part of a community when shopping there.

| know that there has been some difficulty with the Thorp Fruit and Antique Store across the freeway, but |
feel both places serve the community well. Gibson Produce is a great supplier for the locals and Thorp Fruit
and Antique Store serves mostly travelers and tourists. | think there is a place for them both.

| hope you grant the permit for Gibson Produce. It is a valuable asset for us.

Wendy Mahoney
Ellensburg, Wa



